
The Darling Spring flowers came and went in a short 3 weeks this year, with nature adjusting 
itself to the very dry year we have had with yearly rainfall down by 60% to date. On the wine 
show side it has been anything but a dry year with 5 of our wines getting gold medals at  
various wine shows. The second season of our Country Market is in full swing , so be sure to 
make your way to the farm on the last Sunday of each month. Lukas has made the second 
vintage of our Limited Release Pinot Noir Rosé which is only available at the market, salmon 
tinged in colour and brimming with gorgeous fruit. As always we look forward to you coming 
to visit us at the farm. 

NEWS FROM THE CELLAR: 
Our staff received new shirts and tops to work in the cellar over the weekends. 
Come and meet Loriana, Rina, Sonnie, Karen, Lonsie, Wynkie and Gerrit when next at our Tasting 
Room. 

 
 
 

 
 



 

Current Awards: 



 

Your will find us at the following shows/festivals: 



 





* in SA only 


